
‘Life in all its fullness’   John 10:10  
 

Newsletter #4 – Spring Term  

 

31.1.25 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
Water Workshop 
On Tuesday, we welcomed Louise from the National Trust to school. Louise 
led an engaging workshop all about the water cycle and water conservation 
with our pupils in Class Three and Four.  
 
We also explored the important issue surrounding the cleanliness of Lake 
Windermere.    
 
Police Officer Visit – 4th Feb 
Next Tuesday, we have a special guest visiting Class Four. A police officer 
from the Cumbria Constabulary’s Cyber and Digital Crime Unit will be coming 
in to discuss Social Media. This is a wonderful opportunity for our pupils to 
learn about staying safe online and understanding the impact of their digital 
footprints. 
 
Parents and Carers Meeting – 4th Feb 
After school on the same day, we’ll be holding a meeting for parents and carers focusing on social media use. We 
encourage you to join us for an informative session that will help you support your children in navigating the online 
world safely. 
 
Class One’s Chinese New Year Celebration 
This week, our Class One pupils have been busy learning all about Chinese New Year. They had a blast exploring the 
traditions and culture associated with this vibrant celebration. One of the highlights was learning a lion-themed 
dance, which they performed with great enthusiasm! It was wonderful to see their creativity and energy shine 
through. 
 
Thank You 
A big thank you to everyone for your generous donations for our non-uniform day today! All the money raised will 
go to Beep Doctors and First Responders in Endmoor. Your support makes a real difference in our community, and 
we appreciate your kindness. 
 
National Online Safety  
This week’s free guide from National Online Safety is about online group chats on messaging platforms like 
WhatsApp.  
 
If you would like your own free membership to National Online Safety, please click on the link below.  
https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/old-hutton-cofe-school 
 
Thanks for your continued support 
 
Nick 
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Attendance in School  
Whole School Attendance  95.7% 
Attendance W/C Tuesday 7th January   98.3% 
Attendance W/C Monday 13th January 94.03% 
Attendance W/C Monday 20th January  95.62% 
Attendance W/C Monday 27th January 97.15% 

 
Key Dates 

Class Three Residential  Wednesday 5th February – Friday 7th February  
Break Up for February Half Term Friday 14th February  
School Reopens for 2nd half Spring Term Monday 24th February 
World book day (come dressed in a book related outfit) Thursday 6th March 
School closes for Easter (2pm finish) Friday 4th April 

 
School Year dates 2024-25 
Spring Term 2025 
Tuesday 7th January – Friday 4th April (2pm finish) 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 
  
Summer Term 2025 
Tuesday 22nd April – Friday 18th July (2pm finish) 
Early May Bank Holiday: Monday 5th May 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 
 

2024/2025 Nursery Application Dates 

When your child turns 3 Recommended time to apply 
When your child 
would start nursery 

1 January to 31 March 2025 4 September to 20 December 2024 22 April 2025 

2025/2026 Nursery Application Dates 

When your child turns 3 Recommended time to apply 
When your child 
would start nursery 

1 April to 31 August 2025 7 January to 4 April 2025 3 September 2025 

1 September to 31 December 2025 22 April to 18 July 2025 7 January 2026 

1 January 2026 to 31 March 2026 3 September to 19 December 2026 13 April 2026 

 
For all applications please 
visit https://legacy.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/schooladmissions.asp 
for further information on how to apply. 


